
 

 

WICKENBURG UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 9 
STUDY SESSION II MINUTES 

October 8, 2015 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT 
 

Mr. Joe Maglio, President, Mr. Curtis Arnett, Member, Ms. Amy Brown, Member, Mr. Daniel Scott, Member 
 
BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT 
 

Ms. Sandee Gill, Member 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
 

Dr. Howard Carlson, Victoria Farrar, Lynn Greene 
 
The Study Session began at 8:10 PM. 
 
Wickenburg Unified School District (WUSD) Governing Board Self Evaluation 

As per the WUSD Governing Board Policy BAA-Evaluation of School Board/Board Self-Evaluation, 
the WUSD Governing Board will meet on an annual basis, no later than October 30, for the purpose of 
appraising its functioning as a Board and to evaluate Board performance.   

 
Because not all Board members were able to be present, discussion of the Board Self-Evaluation was postponed 
until the Governing Board Retreat, scheduled for November 7, 2015. 
 
The Study Session ended at 8:13 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ATTEST: 

 

 Mr. Joe Maglio, Board President 



 

 

 
 
 


